
 
 

TOWN OF LIBERTY 
11-13-2024 Monthly Meeting Minutes 

Official 

Next MONTHLY BOARD MEETING – Wednesday, December 11th, 2024, 6pm 
Budget Hearing Meeting, December 11th, 2024, 545pm 

Budget Approval Meeting, December 11th, 2024, 550pm 
Annual Meeting – Tuesday, April 15th, 2025, 7pm 

 
 

 
The November monthly meeting was called to order by Scott Retzlaff on November 13th, 2024 at 6:00 pm. 
The Chairman, 1st Supervisor, 2nd Supervisor, Treasurer, and Clerk were present. 
 
The Minutes for the October meeting were read by Julia DeGroot. 
TL motioned to accept the Minutes, SW seconded, motion carried. 
 
The Treasurer’s Report for the month of October was read by Beth Ubl. 
SR motioned to accept the Treasurer’s Report, TL seconded, motion carried. 
 
Prior Month’s Balance:  $7,334.64 
Current Balance:  $249.96 
Certificate of Deposit:  $52,169.70 
Money Market Account:       $405,902.69 
ARPA funds in Money Market Account Obligated for House Road Project: $96,609.08 
Money Market Account w/ ARPA funds:      $502,511.77 

 
Building Inspector & Assessor Report: None 
 
Constable & Raft Report: None 
 
Planning Commission Report: None 
 
Cemetery Commission Report: None 

 
Mail: was read. 
 
Pay Bills: Bills were paid. SR motioned to accept the bills as presented, SW seconded, motion carried. 
 
Old Business: None 
 
New Business:   
Reviewed Preuss Appraisal contract, TL motioned to approve and sign the contract, SW seconded, motion carried. 
Reviewed Gold Cross services 
Reviewed ARPA funds to allocated by 12/31/24 
Reviewed SR maintaining the town’s website through 2025 
Reviewed SR reviewed revising draft of driveway ordinance 
Reviewed 3 new bartender licenses for Damn Yankees, SW motioned to approve the licenses, TL seconded, motion 
carried. 
Reviewed Shiocton Fire Dept contract, SR motioned to accept the contract, TL seconded, motion carried. 
Reviewed 45mph speed limit on House Road presented by City of New London, voted 2 yes, 1 no, approved. 
 
SR motioned to adjourn, TL seconded, motion carried. 
 
Submitted by:  Julia DeGroot, Clerk  
 


